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Southem Oregon University
Oceupational Safety Advisory Committee (OSAC)
Minutes

sourmeny  Meeting Date & Time: 25 September 2012 at 10:40 am

k0%, Chaired by: Keith Beed

) Members in Attendance:

[Kceith Beed ‘Tom Bicber Pam Curl ]
Joel Perkins Belinda Melendez Emmy Graham

Old Business:

Tom expects to soon be sending all committee members a draft of the proposed Safety Improvement |
Reguests.

Tom announced the MSDS Website is completed. Currently, there are 3397 entries and is continually
being updated. This website can be accessed via SOU's EHS web page.

Per Tom the North Campus Village project is going well. The contractor, Adroit, just had an OSHA.
auditand came out very well.

New Business:

Tom and Ausland, the Churchill contractor, will be having a safety debriefing meeling because the
project should be complete by the end of October. The move-in activity s in progress.

Curtently, we have two open positions on this committee. One is for a student employee and one is for
a classified employee.

Some waler fountains will become botle fill stations. Keith said it is in Drew’s plans to have a botile
£ill station in each building,

Joel reported a safety hazard on the west side of McNeal—a sprinkler head is pulled out and the
sidewalk i slick.

‘The bathrooms in Britt, MeNeal and Psychology should all be done by the end of this coming October.

Tom said this has been a good year for Safety considering we have over 700 employees.

| The next meeting is 16 October 2012 at 10:30 am in the usual Library meeting room.

Incident Reports:
[31 July 2012 A faculty member flushed a toilet in Britt and a piece blew out in the front, The
porcelain cut through her leather shoe and cut her foot, causing 5 stitches. Recordable incident,

25 July 2012 A faculty member tripped on the sidewalk in front of Britt falling to her knees, There is
a possibility of surgery in the future. Recordable incident. (Update 10/25/12 ~ Tom spoke with the
Professor and was informed that surgery was not necessary. Recovery is going well).

23 August 2012 A faculty member slipped in water near a water fountain that spilled over. This
caused a fall to the knees. Non-recordable incident. ]





